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No !   

It is not the job of the government to control what size dwelling a land owner can 

rebuild on their property. If someone wants to upgrade their housing. Add larger 

infrastructure.  Larger outbuildings they can do so. 

 

Government over reach needs to stop. You already tax us to build requiring permits. 

Those permits should only be to ensure whatever structure is built is safe and not a 

hazard. Not to interfere with the ability to add to value, size, infrastructure etc.  

 

Full stop on controlling what free citizens can do with their property.  Enough is 

Enough! 

 

Vote no on SB 78 !! 


